FEDERAL MEMBER FOR EDEN-MONARO



Committee Secretary
Joint Select Committee on Gambling Reform
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

## **Dear Secretary**

I have received the attached documentation from Mr Peter Cook, General Manager of the Eden Fishermen's Recreation Club Ltd, Eden NSW, in relation to Responsible Gambling.

Mr Cook has collated survey results from Clubs in Eden-Monaro in relation to the proposed introduction of Pre Commitment and ATM restrictions.

Mr Cook has demonstrated the actions they have taken to harness responsible gambling and what effect that those restrictions have had on problem gamblers.

I have also forwarded Mr Cook's documents to the Assistant Treasurer and Minister for Financial Services and Superannuation, The Hon Bill Shorten MP.

I would greatly appreciate your consideration of this submission.

Yours sincerely

Mike Kelly AM MP
Member for Eden-Monaro



February 2011

Our Ref: LC/Correspondence 2011\2\_February\CookP-Gam110201-1328.Doc